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“Sometimes the smallest step in the right direction ends up being the biggest 
step of your life. Tip toe if you must, but take the step.”   
 
Naeem Callaway

 
We are very delighted to welcome two dynamic personalities who have joined our 
company’s Board of Directors, Agneta Edberg as Chairman of the Board and   
Meg Tivéus as Board Member.  

Agneta Edberg has a degree in Health Economics from Stockholm School of 
Economics as well as Biomedical Education. 

” It is truly an honor to support and work alongside a group of hard working, 
intelligent and quality-minded women. In my past I have from different angles 
experienced the importance and gains from well-prepared and well-performed 
clinical studies: As a Sales Representative showing my customers solid proof of 
efficacy and safety, as a Marketing Director introducing better and more easy to 
use products onto the Nordic markets, as a CEO trusting the Contract Research 
Organization to deliver cost effective and fast recruitment as well as GCP 
compliant data and lastly as Chairman of the Board of many biotech and medtech 
companies increase greater patient and shareholder value. Therefore, it was very 
easy for me to accept the nomination to become the Chairman of the Board of 
A+ Science, a company striving to achieve all the important things needed to 
change the life of patients with speed, quality and high standards. I love the 
combination of business development and clinical development! 



In my past I have worked at and with many life science companies different 
positions, among others: J&J, Orion, Pharmacia, Pfizer, Bactiguard, BioResonator, 
Likvor, Recopharma, Idogen, Probac, Immunicum, TSS and all these companies 
have been dependent on valid and solid performance data to get fast access to 
the market. I am looking forward to be working with A+ Science and Meg Tivéus, 
who is an intelligent and very experienced Board Member with a lot of humor. 
This is going to be fun!” says Agneta Edberg. 

 

Agneta Edberg 

 

Meg Tivéus has studied Economics at Stockholm School of Economics as well as 
Medicine at Karolinska Institute for a couple of years.  

Meg has a long background in different operational jobs like Managing Director in 
companies like Holmen, Åhlens, The Swedish Post and The National Lottery. She 
has also worked more than 15 years as a professional Board Member in many 



 

different companies. She has always been deeply interested in medicine and 
healthcare companies. 

” The reason I joined the A+ Science Board of Directors was actually due to 
curiosity. I have been involved in the Boards of several companies in a wide 
range of industries, like Danderyds Sjukhus AB, Folktandvården i Stockhom AB, 
Frösunda AB, Apoteket Farmaci AB, but have never been involved in clinical 
research. I sincerely believe I can contribute in developing A+ Science into a 
healthy and profitable company,” says Meg Tivéus. 

 

Meg Tivéus 

The Board of Directors at A+ Science consist of Agneta Edberg, Chairman of the 
Board, Johanna Andlin, Anna Fröling, Jennifer Heyno and Meg Tivéus. 
  
On behalf of everyone at A+ Science, we would like to wish all our readers a 
wonderful and relaxing summer. 

 
Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated personnel 

with focus on customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference. 

 

    

   

 


